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Lou Mansolillo

From: Chris Smith <smitdy@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2024 10:10 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Opposed H8335

I am opposed to this piece of legislation and any other legislation that the general assembly is trying to push regarding 
housing. More government is not the answer;  as a group you have done enough to gum up the inner workings of the 
housing market.  This is just another piece of legislation that will slow things down further and add cost in an already 
expensive Market.  
 
Christopher L. Smith 
228 Taunton Ave. 
East Prov., R.I. 
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